
Chair Feldman, Chair Wilson, Vice Chair Kagan, Vice Chair Crosby, and 
Members of the Education, Energy, and the Environment and Economic 
Matters Committees,

I urge an unfavorable report on HB1035/SB937, the Next Generation 
Energy Act.

• The act allows for the development of gas plants. This is the wrong 
direction. In order to mitigate the damage due to climate change we 
need to develop energy plants that do not use fossil fuels.

• Gas plants are polluting. Clean energy is not.
• Gas plants take a long time to build. We need the plants soon. Clean 

energy can do the job faster.
• Gas plants are expensive. Clean energy is more affordable.

I respectfully request an unfavorable report on HB1035/SB937.
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